
From: Molly Kelly <mkelly1@chipublib.org> 
Sent: Saturday, April 30, 2022 3:35 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Donation  
  

Dear Mr. Berlin, 
 
I am writing on behalf of Sulzer Regional of Chicago Public Library. In April 2022,  we accepted a 
donation of 9 books from the Windy City Knitting Guild to add to our collection. These materials 
were already in the collection, but not at Sulzer, and will be processed and converted in-house. 
 
Thank you, 
Molly 
 
Molly Kelly | Librarian III | Adult Services 

Sulzer Regional | Chicago Public Library 

4455 N. Lincoln Ave. | Chicago IL 60625 | 312 744 7616  

Mkelly1@chipublib.org 

pronouns: she/her 
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